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COMMENDATION OF RETIRING EMPLOYEE —
LINDA CHRISTENSEN

Human Resource Department Staff
Gerard "Jerry" Berger, President

Linda Christensen has performed faithfully in her duties
as Part-Time Student Support, Clerk, Registration
Supervisor, Clerk/Word Processor, Office Support
Series 2 (OSS 2), 0SS 3, 0SS 5, Instructional
Administrative Assistant 2 (IAA 2), and IAA 3 for
Portland Community College since March 24, 1980.
She retires effective February 29, 2004.

That the Board commend her for her service to Portland
Community College and wish her well in her retirement
years.

A motion was made by Director Germond to approve Resolutions 04-092 through 04-
104 and it passed unanimously.
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